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Comments: Dear Sir/ Madam,

 

     I do not agree to the idea of revising the permit regulations for Alaskan ANILCA cabins in the designated

Wilderness areas of the state of Alaska.  Once a family that has a permit, no longer has living relatives of that

family, the permit should be terminated permanently.  Any manmade structure in a wild area will allow constant

interruption of animal populations in that wilderness.

 

     Some may eventually become dangerous for the local wildlife.  If chemicals or constrictive structures are

involved, then one bad move from an animal could be fatal.  The idea of protecting a Wilderness is to allow

nature and its inhabitants to move and function as they are intended to do.

 

     Please maintain the current regulation for ANILCA cabins as it stands, without modifications.  Once a permit

has be terminated, then the structure should also be removed, so as to not cause harm to wildlife in the area.

 

     Thank you for your consideration. 


